
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,            28th February 2024 

World Book Day 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March.  This year school has 
decided to continue celebrating world book day but in a rather 
more reduced manner.  We will not be dressing up this year 
and children will come to school in their school uniform.  
School is aware of the financial constraints many families find 
themselves in currently and do not wish to add to the burden.  
We will start the day with a special assembly and throughout 
the day take part in WBD activities. 

 

Fundraiser 

 School has the opportunity to sell Krispy Kreme donuts as a very 
 tasty fundraiser.  We are hoping to sell boxes of 12 original 
 glazed for £10 per box instead of the usual retail price of £15.00 
 saving you £5.00 on these tasty treats.  These are the real deal 
 which will be collected from the outlet and delivered to school 
 by Miss Lofthouse.  I am ordering the donuts this Friday (Friday 
 1stMarch) so please get your orders in by 12 noon on this day.  
 We will be expecting the donuts to be in school on Friday 8th 
 March ready for collection and eating over the weekend. 

 

Whilst we promote healthy lifestyles and eating in school we are also firm believers of having a little 
treat now and then! 

If you would like to support school in this fundraising venture please go onto ParentPay and look out 
for the Krispy Kreme payment item.  If you would like 1 box please add 1 and you will need to pay 
£10.00, if you would like 2 boxes please add 2 and you will need to pay £20.00 etc. 

The cut off for ordering and payment is 12 noon on the 1st March.   

All money raised will be put towards more reading books and reading equipment for your children to 
use and enjoy. 

Many thanks, 

Elizabeth Maskell, Headteacher  


